
March 5, 19?3 

Dr. Frank Bateman Stanger 
President 
Asbury Theological Seminary 
Wilmore , Kentucky 

Dear Dr. Stanger,­

We are in the process of putting a program together
for the fall meeting of the Wesleyan Theological
Society. The Society has accepted the kind i nvitation 
of Asbury Seminary to meet on its campus. I recall that 
the second annual meeting of this Society was in Wilmore 
and that it was the first meeting for me as we returned 
from missionary service in Japan . 

Dr . M.E. Dieter, General Secretary of Education of the 
Wesleyan Church has found it possible to be with us and 
has agreed to deliver a paper on the European dimension 
of the 19th century holiness revival. We had asked him 
to give his paper during the morning of Friday. Your 
very gracious invitation to make it a part of the Chapel
service on that day is most agreeable to us, of course. 
It will give a wide exposure to a very important and 
interesting aspect of the Holiness history. Just to be 
real honest we were sort of expecting that this plan
might be agreeable to you. So we thank you most heartily. 

Just as soon as more of our program is confirmed I will 
inform you of the details. We appreciate so much your
interest and cooerateon with the Society. 

Very Sincerely 

Mildred Bangs Wynkoop 

cc: Dr. Delbert Hose 


